
 
This semester the CAS Graduate College Committee reviewed a total of 9 courses from 6 
different CAS departments and approved 8 of them. One from GIA was returned to the proposer 
for revisions. We reviewed and approved proposals for two new dual degree MA programs, one 
in ESL/Spanish and another in ESL/French, and one program change in the MA in Religious 
Studies.   
 
We are awesome. (You can leave that last bit out of the report since it’s self evident.) 
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Julie 
 
Julie Langford 
Graduate Director and  
Associate Professor of Roman History 
 


